Board Of Finance
Special Budget Meeting
March 28,2022

The Board of Finance reconvened at 7:55 to continue with the budget review  request for the

First Selectmen's office.
Members present were Chairman Jack Kiley, Susan Arpin, Dana Flach, Paula Jensen, and

Kathryn Dennen.
First Selectmen George Temple, and Kristyn Rosa were in attendance.

Discussion consisted of wages and benefits, Business development, contracted services,

engineering fees.

With no further business Chairman Jack Kiley adiourned the meeting at 8:50 PM

Subsijtted by
athleen Sundstrom
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